MEMORANDUM

To: Water District 13-M Cottonwood Creek Files
From: Paul Meyer, Eastern Region

Date: August 12, 1996

RE: Incomplete Report and Proposed Budget

On February 21, 1996, the Department received the Watermaster’s Report and Proposed Budget
for 13-M (Cottonwood Creek). Several problems were encountered with the submitted reports
and we were unable to process them.

Although the reports are fairly complete, no log books were included and the only supporting
document submitted was an extremely vague measurement note that I could not decifer.

After several attempts to contact Watermaster Alex Hudson through letter, phone calls and word
of mouth, I have been unable to make any connection with him.

In the general interest of Department time and energy, I have decided to forgoe any further
attempts to contact Mr. Hudson this season and will again try this fall and winter.

Paul R. Meyer




